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April 13t 1951 

Mr. G. S. Messersmith 
Mexlight 

Dear George, 

You will find herewith enclosed copy of the letter 
dated April 12 which I sent Mr. E. A. Qfraydon *lth reference 
to the appointment of a successor to Mr. Menschaert in the 
Board of Mexlight, as well as copy of my today1! letter to 
Mr, Brosens. 

Very sincerely yours, 

D« N. Heineman 
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